

11th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

Coffee Morning

What an incredible half term we have been having across our three Link provisions. The children have settled in extremely well, have enjoyed getting to know the staff and children and learning lots of new and exciting things.

We would love to invite our parents in for an informal coffee morning where they will be able to chat to other parents, children and the staff will be available as well. This will be a great opportunity to share in the children's learning, meet the friends they have made and speak to staff about any further support or questions that you have.

You are invited on **Friday 21**st **October** at **09:00am**. If you would like to attend all or a small section of the morning, please feel free, we anticipate the morning finishing around 10:30am.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Your sincerely

Mrs Fiona Lord Head of Provision